
 

       

 

 

 

 

 
    

   BETHANY CATHOLIC PRIMARY 
34 - 38 William Howell Drive, Glenmore Park NSW 2745 

Phone: 02 4733 5299    Fax: 02 4733 5079 

Email: Bethany@parra.catholic.edu.au 

 

Monday, 9th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Next week, the Bethany students will be celebrating Holy Week, the most important time in our Church’s year. Each grade 

will present an event from Holy Week in our school hall straight after the morning bell - 8:30am. 

 

Holy Week is a time when we celebrate in a special way the life, death and resurrection of Jesus. We remember his actions, 

reflect on his messages, and recommit to living as his disciples in the world today. 

 

We extend an invitation to all parents and caregivers to our Holy Week Celebrations.  Please find the schedule below. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Cheryl Brown         Cristina Cignarella   

Principal          RE Coordinator 

 

MONDAY 
26th March 

Palm Sunday Kindergarten &  
Year 1 

TUESDAY 
27th March 

Holy Thursday   
Last Supper 

Year 3 

WEDNESDAY 

28th March 
Holy Thursday   
Jesus washes the disciple’s feet 
 
Holy Thursday   
Jesus prays in the garden of Gethsemane 

Year 4 
 

Year 2 

THURSDAY 
29th March 

Good Friday   
Jesus’ Crucifixion  

Years 5 & 6 
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